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                                                                          Medina County All Hazards Advisory 
                                                                                                   11-20-18 
 
Members: Chief Haas           Chief Painter                  Guests: Wally Sobczyk    Ben Nau 
                    Christina Fozio   Chief Davis                                    Matt Sturgeon   Brian Guccion 
                    A/C Erskine         Chief   Disbrow                             Chief Winter 
 
   Meeting Called to order at 1006 Hrs. 
 
   Chief Haas to run the meeting due to the retirement of Chief Baird. 
 
   Motion to approve the Oct. 25, 2018 Meeting Minutes made by Christina Fozio, 2nd by Chief Painter, Motion approved 
by all 
 
   Wally asked about the striping of the Swift Water trailer. Wally has received 2 quotes for this trailer. Epposito Signs in 
Litchfield quoted $3900.00 and Roberts Signs in Brunswick Hills quoted $800.00. Also Roberts Signs quoted $200.00 for 
6” and 24” logos. A motion was made by Christina Fozio to spend up to $1000.00 at Roberts Signs to stripe/decal the 
Swift Water Trailer, 2nd by Chief Painter, Motion approved by all. 
   Wally also asked to spend $700.00 on the Structural Collapse trailer compartment doors. Five (5) of the door outer 
skins are rotted. Seville RV will do the repairs. Motion made by Chief Disbrow, 2nd by Chief Painter, Motion approved by 
all. 
   Wally also asked AHAC to review the MCSO Dispatch procedures for the All Hazards Team. Chief Haas stated in Section 
“D” of the Full Response to send an LST Squad and Chief Davis stated in Section “E” to be Other special instructions from 
the Incident Commander (IC). Chief Haas stated to update and give to Jonelle in MCSO Dispatch and have a meeting with 
the County Dispatches (Brunswick, Medina and Wadsworth) to review the callout procedure. Christina Fozio also stated 
to add an update of the procedure on the bottom in the footer. 
 
   Christina Fozio stated that the first generation plans for the Safety Services Building were brought back to the EOC via 
Chief Haas. She stated to have everyone review and make comments on the plans for future meetings. Their was a long 
discussion about the plans and where is will be built. 
 
   Good of the order: A/C Erskine asked about the total number of training hours for the year and what percentages of 
the trainings are needed to attend. He was given a 2018 training schedule and also the SOG 18-001 for Team 
Membership and Trainings. 
 
   Next month’s meeting: Dec. 11, 2018 at 1000 Hrs. in the EOC 
   Motion to adjourn by Christina Fozio, 2nd by Chief Painter, Motion approved by all. 
   Meeting ended at 1101 Hrs. 


